
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER
DOVES hours are due by Friday, May
30 . Incomplete hours will be added

to FACTS at a rate of $30 per hour
with a maximum of $450. Unless

otherwise receiving permission, this
year’s Field Day hours will go

towards the 2025-2026 school year.

th

Last $1 Spirit Day of the year is this
Monday, May 12th!

We have parishioners who work very
hard on making our school and

parish grounds look amazing. Please
keep your children out of the plants

at the front of the school.

Just a few more weeks of SEL! K Prep played a fun game to review feelings.
Kindergarten practiced “Fair Ways to Play.” Grade 1 learned how to use the STEP

framework to handle name-calling and teasing. We also reviewed how to be
assertive. Grade 2 worked on taking responsibility for actions. We practiced saying:

1) “I’m sorry,” 2) “Are you okay?” and 3) “What can I do to make it better?” Grades 3 &
4 worked on handling disagreements using STEP and avoiding “blaming” words.
Grade 5 celebrated with some fun games that grow their working memory and
impulse control. Grade 6 worked in small groups preparing for their trip to Villa

Marie on Tuesday. They also wrote very insightful letters to the incoming 6th grade
with advice on how to make the Villa visits successful next year.

This Week with Mrs. Kelly

FRIDAY MAY 9TH, 2025FRIDAY MAY 9TH, 2025FRIDAY MAY 9TH, 2025

Reminders Updates 
Due to teachers in Washington
DC, we are celebrating Teacher
Appreciation Week next week,

the week of May 12th!

Interested in becoming a
mentor family for a new St. Edith
family? Please fill out this form

by Wednesday, May 14 . We will
pair you with a new family by

the end of the school year. More
information will follow.

th

Keep your kids safe! Do not park
in the drop-off line in the

mornings. If you need to park, go
to the parking lot. Students

should be exiting out of the right
side of the car, not the left. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScvJXQVDrU-PmVheI8fZnlmoIM5O1FgDVKvSTS-ABTG34ATuw/viewform?usp=sharing


Link to school calendar
Field Day t-shirt forms are due Monday, May 12th. These are optional to purchase.
This is the last week of library for the school year. All books are due by Thursday, May
15 . th

The last $1 Spirit Day of the year is this Monday, May 12th!
The last virtue and Eagle of the Month assembly of the year will be Wednesday, May
14 , at 2:15 p.m.th

Our spring concert and play will be on Friday, May 16 , at 1 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. As of
right now, K-6th and 7th & 8th band and art/drama will be performing in grade order.
K-6 should wear a collared shirt and pants or spring dresses. Band students should
wear a black button-down/sweater and nice black pants. The 1 p.m. performance is a
dress rehearsal, and there is limited seating due to the entire school attending. Please
only attend the 1 p.m. if absolutely necessary. For the mandatory night performance,
please be here by 6 p.m.

th

Hearing and Vision testing will be on May 20  and May 21st for preschool through fifth
grade. 

th

Sign up for lunch duty for the week of May 12th, 2025
PK, K Prep, and Kindergarten
1st-8th grade

https://www.stedithschool.com/explore/about-us-2/school-calendar
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-56799798-kindergarten#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-56799799-1stthru


Lunch updates
We have heard your feedback! Healthier sides have been

offered in the past, but the students are opting to either not
take them or choose the less healthy option. However, Mrs.
Scaramucci is working with Mr. Modes to improve the sides

and provide more options. We are also looking into the
possibility of a milk program for next year as well as lunch

credits in lieu of makeups for snow days.  

Our lunch program proceeds benefit the school every day!
Monday, Tuesday, and Friday goes towards the school.

Wednesday goes towards the 8  grade trip. Thursday goes to
SEPA. 

th

New law in effect: All students must be in at least a booster
seat unless they are eight years old or over 4’9”. This means
for any field trip for first grade and under (and many of the

second graders) must be in a booster seat for field trips.
Please make sure that, if you are not chaperoning a field trip,

your student comes in that day with a booster seat.



1:00pm School Performance 

6:30pm Public Performance 

Brought to you by:
Livonia Public Schools
Shared Time Program 

.

15089 Newburgh Rd. 
Livonia, MI 48154

:



St. Edith Field Day
T-shirt Order Form 

Family Last Name: ______________________________________________ 

# of shirts ordered _______ x $10 Amount Enclosed: ______________ 

YXS 

YS 

YM 

YL 

YXL 

_______ 

_______ 

_______ 

_______ 

_______ 

XS 

S 

M 

L 

XL 

XXL 

_______ 

_______ 

_______ 

_______ 

_______ 

_______ 

We are offering Field Day T-shirts for families to purchase. Field Day t-shirt will be red with
white lettering and $10 each (available in both youth and adult sizes). All t-shirts MUST be
ordered ahead of time. Orders are due Monday, May 12. (Cash or checks made payable to St.
Edith Catholic School please) 



S T  E D I T H  P A R E N T  A S S O C I A T I O N  P R E S E N T S

CASH OR CHECKS PAYABLE TO ST. EDITH CATHOLIC SCHOOL



All proceeds from this skating party come back to the school!



313-862-5400 www.uofdjesuit.org 8400 S. Cambridge Ave Detroit, MI

Our campus is open year-round
with opportunities for boys to
continue to be active in a safe
and productive environment
with diverse offerings of
summer programs.

REGISTER ONLINE

Chess Camp, Quiz Bowl Camp, Science
Camp
Grades 6-9

Basketball, Football, Lacrosse, Soccer,
Tennis, and Hockey
Grades 6-9

Iron Cubs Strength and Conditioning Camp
Grades 7-9

SUMMER ENRICHMENT

FUNDAMENTAL SKILLS

FITNESS AND CONDITIONING

PROGRAM OF TRAINING:

UNIVERSITY OF
DETROIT JESUIT
Expert Coaching, Personalized Training
Join us for Summer Programming
JUNE - AUGUST 2025

https://www.uofdjesuit.org/cta-button/summer-camps

https://www.uofdjesuit.org/cta-button/summer-camps
https://www.uofdjesuit.org/cta-button/summer-camps


ADMISSION 
Marian is accepting applications for grades 9-11 on a rolling basis. For more information, contact: 

 

SUMMER CAMPS 

MORE AT MARIAN 
Check out the latest news at Marian, including alumnae profiles, recent student accomplishments in DECA, Forensics,
Robotics, and updates regarding our $7M campus transformation! 

In total, Marian offers 23 camp sessions as of this release across six sports, including volleyball, basketball, soccer,
softball, field hockey and lacrosse. 

From youth beginners to advanced players, there is something for everyone. All camps are girls-only and no matter the 
age group, the focus is on FUNdamentals. Not only will our coaches strive to help your daughter obtain sport-specific 
skills, but will also help instill confidence and a love for the game! 

Marian varsity coaches and their staffs operate the camps. Once registered, parents & guardians only need to redeem 
their child's camp ticket with the sport check-in table on the first day of the camp. Go Mustangs! 

Register at marianmustangs.com/SummerCamps 

Questions? Contact AD Molly Campbell at mcampbell@marian-hs.org 

Tina Malloy Pedersen '96 / Director of Admission 
Marian High School / 7225 Lahser Road / Bloomfield Hills, MI 48301
dir: 248.502.3033 / tel: 248.644.1946 / fax: 248.502.3034
web: www.marian-hs.org / Email: tpedersen@marian-hs.org 
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